
Renegade Roundup 

Starting week six of Spring 2021 February 22, 2021

Dear Colleagues: 

This last week, many of you reached out to me to better understand plans for Summer 
2021 and Fall 2021.  So I’ve decided to increase the frequency of my virtual seminars in 
order to highlight the best thinking across the campus as well as sharing information 
from the state and county, starting tomorrow.  There is no single approach to planning 
for the upcoming semesters as we expand the scope of vaccinations happening in our 
community.  We’ll do what we always do at BC – start right away, bring our collective 
thinking to the table and come up with guidelines for the campus while providing 
flexibility for departments and individuals to address circumstances that are unique to 
them. 

Our first seminar is tomorrow! 

With that in mind, I invite you to tune in to the first seminar where we will hear from our 
VP of Instruction and three of our instructional areas – Child Development Center, 
Welding, and Culinary. 

All-Campus Virtual Seminar on Summer and Fall 2021 



Please register for the seminar scheduled tomorrow, Tuesday, Feb 23rd from 3:00 p.m. to 
4:00 p.m. 

Energy TT&WD Webinar 

Our partnership with industry, research and policy leaders in energy technology is 
hosting its first webinar of 2021 on Wednesday, February 24 at 10 a.m.. The focus of the 
next Energy Technology Transfer and Workforce Development (ETT&WD) discussion 
will be on the nexus of energy, water, and food, reviewing the implications of future 
industrial and agricultural development for energy and water use in Kern County. Our 
featured speakers are Jordan Macknick of NREL, SJV Water CEO Lois Henry, and 
Concentric Power CEO Brian Curtis. Visit the conference page for more details and 
resources about the ETT&WD webinar, and visit the webinar registration link to view 
the discussion live.  I want to thank Liz Rozell for her leadership with Energy TT&WD. 

Stay safe, stay healthy, wear a mask, keep the 6 ft distance separation, and wash your 
hands to slow down the spread and reduce the strain on our healthcare systems and 
providers. 

That’s all for now. 
Until next time. 

With much Renegade Pride and Collegiality, 
sonya 

See all issues of Renegade Roundup online 

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ra_DybC4Tt-B4tSXucwMgA
https://www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/conference/2021-energy-water-food-nexus
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_pI-xL7vfR_OblXyLFulN6A
https://www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/president/communications



